
 

 

 

 

 

 

31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Hoodies and Leavers’ Books Class of 2023 

 

Plans for the Valedictory evening on Thursday 6th July are well underway, Lancashire FA Headquarters 

is booked and I would like to thank parents for their payment of the deposit.  

When I enquired with this year group as to how they would like to mark the 

end of their time at Wellfield Academy, many said that they would like to 

purchase leavers’ hoodies. We have looked around to find the best deal 

possible and are pleased to have found a company who will provide them for 

£16 each. Students will be able to select a colour from a range of options and 

a size of their choice. The hoody will feature a large number 23 on the 

reverse and will have the names of all students within the numbers, similar 

to the design here. 

 

 

Should you like to purchase one, please pay £16 on School Gateway by Friday 28th of April. You may 

wish to visit the website link here to see the colour and size choices 

https://www.uneekclothing.com/products/96/uc502-classic-hooded-sweatshirt. Selections of both 

colour and size, will be made on a google form sent via ClassCharts once payment has been made. 

Please note, orders will be dependent on a minimum order being met, although provisional interest 

suggests this will likely be met. The PTFA have very kindly offered to purchase Leavers’ books again for 

all students in Year 11. Student names, photographs and a small text entry will be included in the 

book. 

Should you not wish your son/daughter’s name to feature on the reverse of the hoody or not be 

included in the Leavers’ book, please contact us to let us know via the email 

enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org with the subject Hoody/Leavers’ book. Should we not hear from you 

by Friday 28th of April, we will assume permission to add their name. 

When the time comes for the Class of 23 to leave it is customary to have a leavers’ video within the 

final assembly which is a montage of images of the students. We ask that both students and parents 

send us any images that they feel may be appropriate for this. In the past we have included images 

such as first day pictures, photos from school trips and sporting events, funny images of students and 

pictures of friendship groups etc. If you would like to share some images, please sent to 

enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org with the subject Class of 23.  

https://www.uneekclothing.com/products/96/uc502-classic-hooded-sweatshirt.
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Reminders: 

-Hoody purchase: £16 on School Gateway by Friday 28th of April 23 

-Size and colour choices will be made via a form on ClassCharts. 

-Valedictory dinner remaining balance:  £20 by Friday 26th May 2023 

-Send pictures for the leavers’ assembly to enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org with the subject Class of 

23. 

Should you have any questions about anything in this letter, please do not hesitate to make contact 

via enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org   

Yours sincerely 

L Park 

Mrs L Park 

Assistant Headteacher 
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